SA TESOL
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Do you still carry the 1?

Do you have students in your class who can’t do arithmetic in the way it is currently taught? Do
you have students in your class who, as parents, want to help their children but don’t know the
‘right way’? Do you just want to learn how arithmetic is taught in school these days? Then come
along to this professional learning session, and bring your colleagues!

This presentation is relevant to JP, Primary, IELP and NAP teachers, and teachers of
adults.

Date: Thursday 6 September 2018

Time: 5:00 - 7:30pm

Venue: Our Lady of the Sacred Heart College
(OLSH), Regency Road, Enfield
Enter via back car park on Corralyn Avenue.

$20 Members, $30 Non-members

Membership forms will be available on the night if non-members wish to join. $60 per annum.

In this Presentation Lisa-Jane O’Connor, President of the Primary Maths Association, will
explain how children are currently taught to add, subtract, multiply and divide. She will
also discuss how teachers support students who can do the sums but were taught using a
different process. The third component of the presentation will look at maths problems in

word form.

The session addresses the following Teacher Standards:
1.3 Students with diverse linguistic, cultural, religious and socioeconomic backgrounds
2.1 Content and teaching strategies of the teaching area
2.5 Literacy and Numeracy Strategies
6.2 Engage in professional learning and improve practice
6.3 Engage with colleagues and improve practice
7.4 Engage with professional teaching networks and broader communities

Light refreshments will be provided.

Register on Trybooking by Tuesday 4 September 2018:
https: / /www.trybooking.com /XICX



https://www.trybooking.com/XICX

